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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Thank you very much for all your generosity over the recent weeks. We raised over £25 for the British Red Cross, and we will let you 
know the total for poppies once we have totalled it up. Year 6 performed wonderful Remembrance Day assemblies, and the children 
all took part in a silence during our whole school assembly. 
  

Next week we will be celebrating ‘Kindness Week’ in school. As well as children talking about us all being against bullying in school, we 
like to encourage acts of kindness and celebrate our differences. As part of the week, we are also encouraging all children to ‘speak 
out’ against anything they are unhappy with. As such, we are inviting children to wear odd socks all week and then on Friday they can 
come spotty for Children in Need to raise money for those less fortunate than themselves. Please do speak to your child about what 
they do in school next week. 
  

Congratulations to our thespians! Our amazing cast performed a sell-out show at Barking Theatre on Thursday evening. As always, the 
children were amazing and the audience was highly appreciative of their hard work. Big thanks go to Mrs Clements and Ms Carter who 
have directed the company. Thanks also to the parents, carers and staff who came along to watch the show.  
  

We have had a letter from Newham to advise of roadworks around Plaistow beginning on Monday 13th
 November. As part of this, the 

council have also informed us that they will be regularly towing vehicles away. We strongly suggest that you allow extra time for 
journeys and check signs before you park anywhere. 
 

Please remember that on Tuesday 14th  we have the children’s 
individual photos and pictures with their siblings. If you have 
younger or older children you would also like to be in the photo 
then you are very welcome to bring them to the main office at 
8:00am on Tuesday morning.  

  

We wish a very Happy Diwali to all of our families celebrating, 
and wish you all a great weekend. 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

3B, 5C & 6C – 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Trips: 

 Forest school for 4G on 15th November 

 Tower of London for 1K & 1W on 15th 
November 

 UEL Sports Dock for year 5 on 15th November 

 Tower of London for 1L & 1I on 16th 
November 

 Cheshunt trip for 5T & 5PB on 
16th-17th November 

 

   AM– Safa   PM— Ayman  

   RC– Faryal  RDR– Tianna 

   RM – Mysha  RMC– Anayah-Rae 

   1I – Calum  1K– Noah 

   1L–  Julia   1W– Rayna 

   2G – Ismaeel  2L– Yilin 

   2SO – Arman  2SA– Asaiah 

   3F – Raphael  3B– Daniel  

   3O – Eva-Maria  3H – Rameen 

   4A– Samad  4GM – Benji 

   4G – Benji  4M – Samia 

   5CB— Leah  5C – Fareed 

   5PB - Aisha  5T – Eshal 

   6A – Ayaan  6C – Diego 

   6K – Dimitri  6R – Tim 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Yumna 

          Stars that SHINE 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 462 

Julia Donaldson— 575 

Roald Dahl— 527 

Charles Dickens—575 

Team Points: 

TT Rockstars 

Curwen's Rockstars of the week  

Next week  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Well done to Kristabel 
who has been nominated 
for her writing skills, for 
the under 12’s TruLittle 

Scribe Hero. 

For being kind and helpful, 
especially to his brother in 

Breakfast Club. 

Riley—2SA 

Assembly Next Week 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Children in Need (17th Nov)  Kindness  




